
Congratulations 
 
Well done to Lucy in 1HC who attended a horse riding competition during half term.  She won 3 
rosettes with her horse Posy. 
 

 

 

Over half term, Harry in 5B competed in the Boys 10 Division of the USKIDS European 

Championships at Craigielaw Golf Club, East Lothian.  

Despite a poor first round, Harry fought back with a fantastic 3 under par 69 second round.  After the 

third and final round Harry was placed 12th overall which is a fantastic achievement against boys 

from all over Europe and beyond.   

 


